
 
S-590 2009 Pre-Course Work and Information 

 
 

The following is a list of the correspondence referencing the 
2010 S-590 Pre-Course Work. This list will be updated 
whenever there is new correspondence to the S-590 nominees. 
 
 
 

1. Letter from NAFRI, dated: November 21, 2008 
Subject: S-590 Advanced Fire Behavior Interpretation  
2008-2009 Winter Pre-Course Work 

2. Email from NAFRI, dated: December 03, 2006 
Subject: S-590 March 2010 Nominations and Pre-Course Work 

3. Email from NAFRI, dated: December 29, 2008 
Subject: S-590 Nominees - Update December 29, 2008 

 
 
If you have any questions, please call Tim Peterson, S-590 Course Coordinator at 520-799-8753 or 
email tjpeterson@fs.fed.us.  
 
2010 S-590 Candidates Alphabetically  
2010 S-590 Candidates by Geographic Area  
S-590 Mentor Process Letter  
NWCG Letter dated April 25, 2005
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http://nafri.gov/courses/s590/Winter2008_Prework_Letter.pdf
http://nafri.gov/courses/s590/Email_December_03_2008.pdf
http://nafri.gov/courses/s590/Email_December_29_2008.pdf
mailto:tjpeterson@fs.fed.us
http://nafri.gov/courses/s590/S-590_Nominations_Alphabetical.pdf
http://nafri.gov/courses/s590/S-590_Nominations_Alphabetical.pdf
http://nafri.gov/courses/s590/2010_S-590_request_for_candidates.pdf
http://nafri.gov/courses/s590/S-590_Mentoring-TechSpecs_20050425.pdf

